

Denton C.P. School Newsletter

www.denton.e-sussex.sch.uk





Better Never Stops

10th November 2017

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have been treated to some fantastic assemblies this week: Turtles on Tuesday and then Stingrays on Thursday. Thank you to everyone who took part!

Dates for next week:

Monday 13th: Anti-Bullying Week; Peter Pan performance for pupils

Tuesday 14th: Open Day for pupils applying for a place in Reception in September 2018

(9.30am, 1.45pm & 7.00pm)

Thursday 16th: Penguin Class Assembly

Friday 17th: Children in Need (further details below)

And beyond...

Monday 20th: Parent Forum (2.30pm; contact the School Office if you would like to

attend)

Thursday 23rd: Pelican Class Assembly

Please contact the School Office should you require any further information.

Children in Need

Next Friday is Children in Need and we will be doing our best to support the charity. The children are welcome to 'wear something spotty' on the day for £1. They can also see Mrs Vidler at the School Office to 'bling up a (rubber) duck' again for £1. All monies received will go straight to the charity and I am told on good authority that old £1 coins will be accepted should you still have any at your disposal.

Anti-Bullying Week

Next week is Anti-Bullying Week which is run in schools nationally. Mrs Dicksee, our Personal Social & Health Education (PSHE) subject leader, will be sending home a letter today with more information.

I hope you all have a great weekend.

Yours, sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher